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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Hello Parents,

I hope everyone had a great

February!

Just a reminder when entering

the building please wear your

parent ID Badges.

-Miss. Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

Luka and Madelyn are turning 1,

Hendricks and Violet are turning 2,

Chloe is turning 4 and Hayden is

turning 5.

and 

Miss Green
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MARCH
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS

Here are a few dates to keep in

your calendar:

Friday May 6th at 6pm, COTL

Concert (2–5-year old's)

Friday June 3rd at 6pm, COTL

Graduation (children graduating to

kindergarten in the Fall)

Friday December 2nd at 6pm, COTL

Christmas Concert (2–5-year old's)



CRAYON TRIBUNE PAGE 2

Hello Parents!

It's hard to believe that spring is

almost here. February was

another month full of changes in

the Duckling Room. We have

welcomed three new friends

Asher, Liam and Charlotte, and

are excited to have Miss Sargent

as our assistant teacher. It's

amazing to see how these little

ones get around even though

they are not yet able to walk or

even crawl. Give them some

tummy time, and they will roll or

scoot around to where they want

to go! They may not be able to

get very far yet, but it's such a joy

to see them take everything in

and work on strengthening their

muscles all the time. On another

note, we would love to put your

family picture up for your little

one to see! To help us with this,

you can either bring a picture in,

or email one to the daycare. We

are so grateful for the

opportunity to care for your

kiddos - they truly are a blessing

from the Lord! We hope that this

coming month finds you happy,

healthy and warm.

-Miss Green and Miss Sargent

Hello Parents!

This last month sure has been a

crazy time, with kids moving all

over and lots of sickness.

Hopefully March will be a bit

calmer! 

In this next month, we have two

friends in the Snail Room that will

be turning two and moving up to

the Tree Frog Room! Happy

Birthday Violet and Hendricks!

Although we're going to miss

them in our classroom, it has been

exciting watching them grow and

learn so much! 

We have so many things to look

forward to in this next month,

including St Partrick's Day themed

crafts, and hopefully being able

to start spending more time

outside on the playground and

going on walks.

Happy March from us in the Snail

Room!

-Miss Miner

DUCK'S
Infants 1

TURTLE'S
Toddler 1

SNAIL'S
Toddler 2

Hello Parents!

We have had lots of fun this past

month! We did a fun Valentine's

project that I hope you all loved! We

also have been doing more sensory-

based art projects! For one of the

projects, I put paint on a paper and

then put that into a gallon ziplock

bag so the kids could feel the paint

through the bag! All of the Turtles

really enjoyed it! We are looking

forward to more art projects,

including one for St. Patrick's Day,

and to continue learning colors and

animals/animal sounds during the

month of March!

-Miss Krogan

CHICK'S
Infants 2

Hello Parents!

This last month has been very

exciting. It was my first month in the

Chick's room, and it has been a

pleasure getting to know every child.

In February, we started working on

sitting up, and crawling for some of

the littles. While some focused-on

tummy time! 

February, we did a Valintine's Day

craft, of painting their feet that

every child loved!

In March we are excited to do a St.

Patrick's day themed art, as well as

focusing on some sensory play!

Have a good March!

-Miss Scott
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Hello from the Tiger Room,

As we say goodbye to February

let's recap on some highlights.

We had fun making valentine's

crafts. We hope the parents of

our room enjoyed the valentine

we made for them. We had such

a fun time at our valentine's

party. Thank you all for bring

valentines and treats. 

We have been working on

scissors safety and how to use

scissors. We will continue this in

March as well. We are learning

that we are not all at the same

ability and that is ok. We all learn

at different paces. We are still

working on recognizing all of our

shapes still. Some of them can

be tricky to identify. We look

forward to doing some St. Patrick

day crafts in March.

If you have any questions or

concerns, please reach out and

discuss them with me.

-Mrs. Garcia 

Hello Penguin Families! 

I hope you are all doing well and staying

healthy! Our class had a great month!

We learned about dental Health and

Hygiene, Valentine’s Day, Transportation,

and Weather. The children enjoyed

exploring new books as well as some fun

crafts. Some new toys were donated to

our room, and we’ve been loving them. I

think the class favorite is our new spider

man action figure.

Looking forward to March, we have some

special days coming up! We will get to

celebrate Hayden’s 5th Birthday! As well

as welcome Chloe to the Penguin room!

My friends are good at making others

feel welcomed, so I know she’ll fit right

in.

Just a few reminders. Please continue to

bring snow gear. Although the weather is

getting a little warmer, we still wear

snow gear if there is snow on the

playground. Since it has been so sunny. If

you’d like to send sunglasses for your

child to wear while outside feel free as

some friends made comments to me

about the sun hurting their eyes. We

want to make sure they are protected

and comfortable while playing. 

As always if you have any questions or

concerns feel free to contact me.

-Miss Ferguson

TREE FROG'S 
2's

TIGER'S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's

Hello, Tree Frog Families!

I hope everyone has been staying

warm this winter!

I would like you to know we have

some changes in the Tree Frog Room.

Miss McLaurin is officially my assistant

and she does amazing with the kids. 

We hope everyone is as excited as

we are for the warm weather that is

slowly approaching us. With that in

mind we will be starting to ask about

sunscreen.

Also, we would love for all of our kids

to start potty training so if parents

could get a head start on that we

would appreciate it. 

Stay safe and healthy!

-Miss Foster and Miss McLaurin


